
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Model name Model code Model year Affected Primary ID Range 
VX1050-W F4N 2021 F4N-0800101 ~ 0803740  

0804533 ~ 0806349 
VX1800-W F4S 2021 F4S-0800101 ~ 0803461 

GP1800A-W F4P 2021 F4P-0800101 ~ 0801740 
0802510  ~ 0802620 

GP1800B-W F4M 2021 F4M-0800101 ~ 0801340 
 

Yamaha WaveRunner MY2021 
Sold by Authorised Yamaha Dealers between 30 November 2020  

and 31 December 2021 

Defect: A poorly install sensor in the shut-off switch assembly may 
allow water to seep inside the sensor (switch housing) and become 
corroded, causing an intermittent connection. 

Hazard: An intermittent connection may result in a malfunction with 
the engine shut-off switch. If the switch malfunctions, the engine may 
not stop when the lanyard is pulled. This could result in loss of control 
of the watercraft and an accident causing injury or death. 

What to do: When parts become available from June 2021, consumers 
will be advised to contact their local Yamaha WaveRunner dealership 
to organise for inspection and repair. 
Contact details: Consumers can find their nearest authorised Yamaha dealership 
by visiting https://www.yamaha-motor.co.nz/ For further information, contact 
Yamaha by phone on 0800 926 242 or email: cr@yamaha-motor.com.au 

 

 Yamaha Motor New Zealand Ltd. 
58 lady Ruby Drive 
East Tamaki 
Auckland 
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